
HOLY ROSARY – OCTOBER 27, 2023 – WRITE UP BY DOROTHY D’SOUZA 

 

On October 27th, I attended the Rosary event organized by TEGSA and wish to state that it was 

very well organized and started on time. Although there was no projector for words of hymns, 

people participated whole heartedly.  

 

Paul and Rose Madeira were instrumental in recruiting prayer leaders; setting up the altar so 

beautifully with Our Lady’s statue and flowers. Other TEGSA committee members assisted with 

refreshments and the evening concluded with a sing-a-long that was enjoyed by all that stayed 

after the Rosary. 

I add my thanks and appreciation for offering us opportunities to meet fellow seniors – not just 

for entertainment but also religious events such as the Rosary and mass for the faithful 

departed. 


